
2023 Dr. James Bush Excellence in Telehealth Award Recipient: 
Dr. Lisa Finkelstein 

 

 

 

The Wyoming Telehealth Consortium is pleased to announce that Dr. Lisa 
Finkelstein is the winner of the 2023 Dr. James Bush Award for Excellence in 
Telehealth.  Before her role as the Medical Director of Telehealth at St. John’s 
Health in Jackson, Dr. Finkelstein practiced urology for over 20 years. 

"I am honored to receive this award. We have been advocating for 
telehealth for many years and now the wheels are moving forward. 
Telehealth has indeed become an integral part of healthcare delivery in 
the rural state of Wyoming, offering numerous benefits to both patients 
and healthcare providers." --Dr. Finkelstein 

Read Full Press Release 

https://wyomingtelehealth.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/LF-Excellence-in-Telehealth.pdf
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